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20 April 1978

Dear Dr. Garcia,

Thank you for your thoughtfulness in sending
me the copy of "Among the Valiant", a book
I find most interesting.

As a history major in college and a history
buff all my life, I am well aware of the
significant contribution Americans of Mexican
descent have made to the history of our great
Nation, both as private citizens and as
members of our armed forces.

I too, regret we were unable to meet in Corpus
Christi last month. Meanwhile, sincere best
wishes to you and your organization.

Sincerely, ,

lz/6 Li-
,* / JOHN R. GUTHRIE

< / General, USA
C.**' Commanding

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder, American GI Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405


